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Please could we ask all GPs and Practice Managers to ensure that they are familiar with the following two documents:
 
a. NHS Guidance for medical practitioners about the relevant provisions in the Coronavirus Act 2020 ( https://www.england.nhs.uk/coronavirus/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2020/03/COVID-19-Act-excess-death-provisions-info-and-guidance-31-03-20.pdf )
b. [bookmark: _GoBack]GRO Guidance re: completing MCCDs during the current emergency period

These two pieces of guidance should answer most, if not all, of the questions which I have been asked over the past week.





